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OIL SPILL INFORMATION

If you have an oil spill on your property, oil contaminated
soil, oil residue in a basement, crawlspace, or in the
framework of the house you should do the following:

+ Immediately contact New York State Department of
Environmental Conservation at 1-800-457-7362.

+ Immediately contact your homeowners insurance
representative to determine coverage and steps to hire a
company to remediate.

- If your insurance company indicates that they will not cover
an oil spill claim, a written denial should be obtained from the
insurance company.

- A claim should also be made through flood insurance and
also FEMA individual assistance. These issues should be also
carefully documented in the claims, and should be pointed
out to the FEMA inspector when they visit the home.

It appears coverage is highly variable depending on the exact
circumstances/location/source of an oil spill, so it is unclear, at this
time, whether these environmental cleanups will be covered by
Homeowners Insurance, Flood Insurance or FEMA. So it is best to
exhaust all possibilities for coverage.

The Town of Babylon wants to know how you are doing with
these oil spill claims. Please call the Department of Environmental
Control in regards to this matter at 631 422-7640.





